
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 5/11/2024 6:24:19 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

05/11/2024

MR Nicolas Ewald
3 / 57 stuart ST
Manly NSW 2095

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

This proposal in contemplating 25 and 32 metre berths in the head of North Harbour would
severely degrade the visual character of this delightful bay as enjoyed by surrounding
residents, walkers on the Manly to Spit wild and water users. Approval of this usage would be
a major failure for the planning process.
I hope that the applicant will come to see promotion of free and open public access to and
enjoyment of Sydney's waterways is in their ultimate best interest and adjust their plans to
achieve these aims.




